
 

Delta Electronics, Inc. 

DC/DC Converters End-of-Life Notification 
     

   Document No.: EOL-2301 

                                                                                           Date : Jan. 31, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Due to market decline, Delta will discontinue the following products with suggested replacement for your 

consideration:  

 

Table : Products to be discontinued with LTB order due by July 31, 2023 and complete the last shipment 

by July 31, 2024: 

 

Discontinued 

Product 

Part Number  

(included but not limited) 
Suggested Replacement Product 

D12S300-1 C 

D12S300-1 A 

D12S300-1 B 

D12S300-1 C 

D12S300-1 D 

D12S300-1 E 

D12S400 A 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your immediate attention to this End-of-Life notification. If you have any questions or 

concerns or plan to place a LTB Order, please feel free to contact your local distributor or sales 

representative. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Delta Electronics, Inc. 

 

Carol Tsai 

Sales & Marketing Manager 

DCBU, Power Solutions Business Group 




